
													
	

	
	
	
	
	
	 	

French Toast Sticks 
Sausage Patty 
Hash Brown Patty 
Pineapple 
Assorted Fresh Fruit 
Milk 

Cheese Quesadilla 
Refried Beans 
Fresh Carrots 
Assorted Fresh Fruit 
Snack 
Milk 

Grilled Cheese Sand. 
Cherry Tomatoes 
Green Beans 
Goldfish Crackers 
Diced Pears 
Applesauce Cup 
Milk 

Popcorn Chicken 
Mashed Potato / gravy 
Seasoned Corn 
Orange Smiles 
Applesauce 
Milk 

Domino’s  Ch. Pizza 
Romaine Salad 
Applesauce 
Milk 

          Monday                  Tuesday           Wednesday           Thursday      Friday 

Tuesday, September 19th  
 

 THIS WEEK FOR LUNCH 

                               September 18 – 22, 2017 

THIS WEEK  
 Thursday, September 21st    

*2nd Gr. Field Trip 
*6:30 School Board Meeting 

       Learn. Grow. (Repeat!) 
	

@PorterLakes 
	

Wednesday, September 20th  
*8:55 Late Start 
*6:00 Room Parent Mtg.   
 
 

Monday, September 18th  
 

1st GRADERS’ MATH 
SCAVENGER HUNT! 

Friday, September 22nd   

																PLE	

               PLE  



	 	
	
	
	
	
	

READ ALL ABOUT IT !			                                                                                                                                                                	
The Student Council of Boone Grove High School is sponsoring a 
“Goodwill Goods Drive” for the victims of Hurricanes Harvey and 
Irma starting on Wednesday, Sept. 6th through Sept. 29th.   This drive 
is for the many people and their pets that have been affected by 
this devastating storm. 

We will be collecting items such as gently worn clothing, shoes, 
toys, etc. for Goodwill.  In turn, Goodwill will be writing a check for 
$1,000 (or more depending on how much we collect) to the 
American Red Cross for items such as food, water, medications, 
etc. that they are in great need of right now. 

 
For the displaced pets, we are collecting dog and cat food, treats, toys; blankets (can 
be gently worn and cleaned); hand sanitizer and paper towels.  In coordination with the 
Porter County Animal Shelter, they will be taking all of these items down to Texas and 
Florida, along with other items they have collected through other drives throughout the 
county. All pet related items must be bagged separately from clothing 
 
Any donation would be greatly appreciated for the so many that are in need right now. 
 
Your donations can be dropped off in the High School office OR at the Porter Lakes 
office. 
Thank you so very much. 

              
	When	dropping	off	or	picking	up	students,	please	pull	forward	up	to	the	car	rider	placard.	
This	allows	a	maximum	number	of	cars	to	go	through	the	car	rider	line.	Also,	please	be	sure	
to	have	your	“Pick-Up	For:”	sign	in	the	front	passenger	window	when	picking	up	your	
student.	Lastly,	please	do	not	get	out	of	your	car	while	in	the	car	rider	line.	If	your	child	
needs	to	be	buckled	into	a	car	seat,	please	pull	forward	to	the	school	parking	lot							and			
buckle	your	child	at	that	point.	Thank	you	for	your	help	with	this	matter	
	

 
Porter Township Food Pantry Presents  
“Stuff The Bus 2017” ~  A Spaghetti Dinner	
Saturday, October 14 ~ Salem Church Hall ● 756 W 350 S ● Hebron, IN    
Bus Stops on Route: Boone Grove Middle School ~  3:30 
Boone Grove High School ~  3:45  Porter Lakes Elementary ~  4:00 
Spaghetti Dinner   4:30 – 6:30 
Tickets $8 at the door (ages 5 and under FREE) Tickets also available at 
Porter Lakes & BGMS offices or call 219-242-5724 

Hunger never takes a break! Please join us in these activities and help us to collect food 
and monies so we may continue our battle to help those in need. 

    
                       September 18 – 22, 2017 
 

 
p.2 

 
 Learn. Grow. (Repeat!)  


